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w/b: Monday 6th November 
 

 

JEANINE, JEANINE THE DANCING 

QUEEN 

We have a star in our midst everybody! A 

huge congratulations to our wonderful office 

manager, Jeanine, who cha-cha’d her away 

to third prize, along with her dance partner, 

in the Willowbrook Hospice Strictly Glitter 

Ball event. The event raised a whopping 

£37000 for the charity. And that’s not all! 

Each year, Jeanine organises and hosts an 

event to raise money for the Burney Breast 

Unit. This fundraiser has been getting 

bigger, better and more glittery each time, 

raising an incredible £2500 for the hospital this year! In recognition of her dedication to charity work and the huge 

amount of money her efforts have raised for some extremely worthy causes, we wanted to say WELL DONE, 

JEANINE! We think you’re truly amazing, an inspiration to the pupils of our school in your giving, and 

remember…keeeeep dancing!  

 

 

CHILDREN’S BOOK WEEK – PARENT WORKSHOPS 

A huge thank you to all the parents and carers who joined us for the parent workshops this week. It was brilliant to see 

so many families and we hope the resources shared will be useful for all.  

 

LOCAL HISTORY WEEK 

Next week, the children will be learning about some significant events in History as part of our annual Local History 

Week. They will learn of things from World Wars and of local historical events that have shaped our world today. 

Please make sure you ask your children about their learning to hear of the wonderful things they’ve discovered.  

 

CHARLIE AND THE CHOCOLATE FACTORY TRIP 

For the children who have booked a ticket for the Charlie and the Chocolate Factory theatre trip next Thursday, we 

want to remind you that they are permitted to take a drink and a small snack. Please refer to the original letter for 

details of collection as we are asking parents to collect from St Helens Central Station.  

 

STORIES AT ST THOMAS’ CHURCH 

All families are invited to join us once a month at St Thomas’ Church for story time. Mrs Lewis will be there for each 

session and would love to see you there! This week it will commence at 10.45am this week due to the minutes silence 

that will be observed for Remembrance Day. Usually, the sessions will start at 11am. We really hope to see you there! 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED  

Next Friday, we will be raising money for Children in Need with an own clothes day. If you wish for your child to 

participate, they can bring a £1 donation for the charity and are can come to school in their own clothes.  

 

ANTI—BULLYING ALTRU DRAMA 

We always love to welcome the team from Altru Drama as their performances for the children never fail to entertain, 

make us laugh, and most importantly…make us think! The theme was anti-bullying and some of the KS2 children also 

had the opportunity to take part in a workshop to further reflect and learn. Thanks to the Altru team!  

 

 

Don’t hide your light! Let it shine for all; let your good deeds glow for 

all to see, so that they will praise your heavenly Father. – Matthew 5:16 
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MERSEYSIDE SUPPORTING FAMILIES SESSIONS 

We are really pleased to inform you that a member of the team from DWP and Merseyside Supporting Families team 

has agreed to hold weekly parent drop-in sessions, right here at school, every Friday starting next week. Julie has 

worked with us to support parents before and is now available to discuss things such as benefits, financial support and 

housing with any of our families should they require it. If you would like to book an appointment, please speak to the 

school office.  

 

Y5 PARENT INSIGHT 

Thank you to the parents and carers who joined us for Y5 Family Insight morning yesterday. We hope you enjoyed 

watching the children in their learning environment and know you will have been impressed with how hard they work. 

 

CINEMA TRIPS 

Y1-4 had a blast at the cinema! It was a lovely opportunity for the children to have a special visit to the cinema and 

they all behaved beautifully. The staff commented on how impressed they were the children’s behaviour. Well done, 

children!  

 

READING AT SMST 

We simply LOVE reading at SMST and we know how important it is to foster this love for reading in children. Today, 

we started our brand new Book Club across school, working in our house teams to take part in a fun-filled afternoon of 

reading activities. We encourage you to ask your children all about this lovely event! 

 

SCHOOL NURSE DROP IN 

Next week, the school nurse will be available for sessions linked to any health queries or concerns. The sessions will 

be taking place between 9-12 on Wednesday 15th November. If you would like to book an appointment, please book 

one at the school office.  
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FAMILY OF 
FAITH 

Our Christian value focus this 
half term is… 

 

Joy 
 
 
Our school bible verse of the 

week is… 
 

James 1:2 
 

“Consider it pure joy, 
my brothers and sisters, 

whenever you face 
trials of many kinds.” 

St Thomas Church 
 Peter Street, St Helens, WA10 2EB 

01744 732463 / stthomaseccleston@gmail.com 
 

Sunday Services 
Parish Mass: 9.30am – 10.30am 

Evening prayer: 6.30pm 
 

“Seeking to love God and neighbour in the community 
of which we are part.” 

 
 

A reflection from… Mrs Parry 
 

My October half term was filled with joy! I was blessed to be 
able to spend a few days away in a lovely little cottage up in 
Scotland with my husband and my lovely dog, Willow. Time 

away with my little family fills me with so much joy! 
 

However, this week’s bible verse speaks of joy in a very 
different way. A way that always challenges my thinking. 

The bible teaches us that we should find the joy in all 
things. Joy is a fruit of the spirit and therefore, it is ever 
present if we draw close to God. So, joy in trials, when 

things seem tough, that really is something that we need to 
ask for God’s help with.  

 
In action, that looks like kindness even when it’s hard, 

seeking positivity when the world feels heavy and smiling 
through the ups and the downs. 

 
 



   

 

Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day! 

Compassion, Joy, Thankfulness, Forgiveness, Hope, Perseverance 

Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744 734320 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk  

Web www.sm-st.co.uk 

  



   

 

Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day! 

Compassion, Joy, Thankfulness, Forgiveness, Hope, Perseverance 

Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744 734320 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk  

Web www.sm-st.co.uk 

 
  



   

 

Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day! 

Compassion, Joy, Thankfulness, Forgiveness, Hope, Perseverance 

Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744 734320 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk  

Web www.sm-st.co.uk 

 
 
  



   

 

Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day! 

Compassion, Joy, Thankfulness, Forgiveness, Hope, Perseverance 

Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744 734320 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk  

Web www.sm-st.co.uk 

 
 

 
  



   

 

Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day! 

Compassion, Joy, Thankfulness, Forgiveness, Hope, Perseverance 

Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744 734320 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk  

Web www.sm-st.co.uk 

 
  

Class Dojos 

 

Children can receive Dojo 

points for being ready, 

respectful and resilient 

throughout the school 

day. They receive 5 

Dojos if they read five 

times, which they should 

do every single week. 

 

Each child has their own 

Dojo character and 

milestones are 

celebrated with 

certificates and prizes 

each time they meet one.  

 

We celebrate milestones 

such as 100, 200 and 300 

dojos in assembly too!  

 

Mrs Lewis’ Golden Book 

 

Each week, staff write the 

names of children who have 

gone above and beyond in 

Mrs Lewis’ Golden Book. It 

is so exciting when the 

names and reasons are 

read out in our celebration 

assembly! 

 

It may be that a child has 

been ready to learn every 

moment of every day. 

Maybe they have been 

incredibly respectful to a 

visitor or a friend. Or 

maybe they have been 

resilient in a way that has 

wowed the staff! 

Lunchtime Award Winners 

 

YR – Amelia  

  

Y1 – David C 

  

Y2 – Joe M 

  

Y3 – Adam 

  

Y4 – Elizabeth 

  

Y5 - Lucas 

  

Y6 - Michael  

Headteacher’s Award Winners 

YN – Leo for fantastic counting! 

  

YR – Grayson for being kind, helpful and respectful! 

  

Y1 – Elijah for working his socks off! 

  

Y2 – Dylan for great explanations in Maths. 

  

Y3 – Sofia for always being so helpful and kind. 

  

Y4 – Terence for outstanding effort in PE and swimming. 

  

Y5 – Scarlett for excellent Maths involving time 

  

Y6 – Sophie-Louise for her enthusiasm in class. 
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TONI SAYS, 

“Our school starts at 

8.45am; that’s when the 

doors open! 

 

Children should arrive at 

school on time, so they 

don’t miss any learning! 

Regularly missing lessons 

can have a negative impact 

on wellbeing and on your 

academic achievement too. 

 

Being on time is such an 

important skill for life and 

sets you up for a life of 

success and positive 

wellbeing!” 

SANDY SAYS, 

“Children should be in 

school EVERY DAY… unless 

you’re poorly. Every day 

counts!  

 

Every minute in school is a 

learning minute. The 

research tells us that 

children who are in school 

every day achieve more, 

and their wellbeing is 

better too! 

 

Please let school know if 

you’ll be absent before 

9.15am or we’ll have to 

contact you to check in.” 

Whole school attendance this year 

to date… 

95.6% 

Whole school attendance this week… 

94.1% 
  
  

Class attendance winners… 

Y4 
  

  

Class Attendance  
 

YN - 89.5 % 

YR – 81.7% 

Y1 - 93.1% 

Y2 - 96.7% 

Y3 - 97.5% 

Y4 - 98.4% 

Y5 - 98.3 % 

Y6 - 95.0% 


